
 

Minutes 
Proposed Property Tax Public Hearing 
Oelwein City Hall, 20 Second Avenue SW, Oelwein, Iowa 
March 24, 2025 - 5:30 PM 

 

Public Hearing 

1. A public hearing regarding the proposed property tax levy is being held on March 24th, 2025 at 5:30 pm 
in the City Council Chambers. 

Mayor DeVore opened the public hearing at 5:30PM.  

Warren Fisk, 102 6th Ave SW, felt the proposed property tax process was confusing, was a waste of 
money, and it ought to be simpler and more transparent.  

Paul Landis, 323 7th Ave SW, stated he did not understand how to interpret the proposed tax levy 
publication and letter.  

Bob Baldyga, 701 7th Street SE, stated he would like a speaker system and stated he can’t read the 
screen.  

City Administrator Mulfinger explained the county letter the public had received in the mail which 
compares the current tax levies with the proposed tax levy for Fiscal Year 2026.  

Mayor DeVore exited the meeting at 5:55 PM.  

Mayor Pro Tem closed the public hearing at 5:58 PM.  


